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This letter is to notify you of my opposition to the move by the Oregon legislature to 

keep the kicker due to Oregon taxpayers. This would be one more broken promise to 

Oregonians. It is our money. You have had use of it when it was not due to you. If 

there is a cause I support, I will use the money I earned to support it. Most things our 

legislature supports today conflicts with my values. Even if it didn't it is my decision 

how my money is used. As wis ie face times when businesses are still trying to 

recover from Covid, and face inflation challenges, the business owners and their 

employees should have their money returned. 

 

 


